
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

16 February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Year 9 Half Term Assessment Preparation – Maths  

Year 9 students will be sitting an assessment on Tuesday 7 March and Wednesday 8 March. 
 
Exams can be a nervous time for all students, but this does not have to be the case, with some careful 
planning and sufficient revision they can approach their exams in a positive and confident manner. 
 
Revision is crucial in preparation for any assessment. Not only will it support your child to remember the 
content that they have covered some time ago, if done correctly it will help increase their confidence and 
reduce anxiety. Enabling them to be better equipped for their examination. 
 
Your child has been set revision questions on their homework website Sparx Maths (This can be accessed 
by clicking on the link Sparx Maths). These questions cover the topics taught this term and are directly 
linked to the assessment. We would like to request that you support your child by checking that they can 
access the revision task and are using the video clips to support and engage them in preparation for their 
assessment.  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for helping with this at home.  
 
The topics your child will be assessed on are listed on Teams along with the associated Sparx Maths clips 
that have detailed step by step explanation for each topic. 
 
Please contact Mrs Susca via our Contact Us Form on the school website: Hungerhill School - Contact Us if 
you require any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Susca 
Joint Curriculum Leader of Mathematics 
 
  

 

https://sparxmaths.com/
https://www.hungerhillschool.com/page/?title=Contact+Us&pid=2

